
Hello,  Im writing this letter in support of HB1151. Life long deer hunter with two sons following 
in my footsteps.  My oldest has shot a few deer over bait and our hunting spots are mostly 
wide open crp and crop fields, without some kind of bait in front of him the chances of getting 
a deer in range of a 10 year old with a stick and string is slim to none.  My youngest is 8 and 
going to start bowhunting this fall.  Keeping him interested in bowhunting with not seeing any 
deer or not getting them in range will be a challenge. The banning of baiting will hurt the youth 
and the disabled hunters the most.  Please support HB1151. 


Thanks, 

Jesse Suckut



